EUROPEAN COMMISSION



Brussels, 18.7.2018 *C*(2018)4725 *final*

Dear President,

The Commission would like to thank the Senát for its Opinion on the proposal for a Regulation of the European Parliament and of the Council on the mutual recognition of goods lawfully marketed in another Member State {COM(2017) 796 final}.

By presenting this proposal as part of the 'Goods Package', the Commission is keeping its promise of the Single Market Strategy to strengthen the Single Market for goods and to ensure more and better mutual recognition in the area of goods.

The Commission welcomes the Senát's broad support for the proposal.

Discussions between the Commission and the co-legislators concerning the proposal are now underway and the Commission is hopeful that an agreement will be reached before the end of the current parliamentary term.

The Commission looks forward to continuing the political dialogue with the Senát in the future.

Yours faithfully,

Frans Timmermans First Vice-President Elżbieta Bieńkowska Member of the Commission

Mr Milan ŠTĚCH President of the Senát Valdštejnské naměstí 17/4 CZ – 118 01 PRAGUE 1